
Addendum to ACMD’s report on the synthetic opiate AH-7921 
 
On 10th June 2014 the Advisory Council on the Misuse of Drugs (ACMD) 
provided advice to the Minister for Crime Prevention in relation to the control 
of the synthetic opiate most commonly known as AH-7921.  
 
The ACMD would like to propose a clarification to its recommendation in this 
report to include the systematic International Union of Pure and Applied 
Chemistry (IUPAC) name used in the report in the revised recommendation.  
 
This revision does not impact on the ACMD advice in terms of classification 
under the Misuse of Drugs Act 1971 or scheduling under the Misuse of Drugs 
Regulations 2001 (as amended).  
 
 
Revised recommendation 
 
The ACMD recommends that 3,4-dichloro-N-[[1-
(dimethylamino)cyclohexyl]methyl]benzamide (AH-7921) be controlled under 
the Misuse of Drugs Act 1971- specifically named as a Class A substance and 
scheduled under Schedule 1 of the Misuse of Drugs Regulations 2001 (as 
amended).  
 
 
 
 
 


